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JK B - Weekly Newsletter - September 15-19

ASTAEEEY xR =y,

REPORT FROM TEACHER

Hello families, '
Another wonderful week in our JK-B class! The children demonstrated courage,
confidence, and compassion as they embraced the many different experiences that
came their way. We are so proud of them. We're excited to see what next week

LANGUAGE

Phonics: We are focusing on the letter B,
and early writing skills. We are continuing
to identify what our name looks like.
Special Helper: The special helper this
weeks is Ayla. Please have her bring in
something to share on Friday that begins
with the letter B. View Seesaw.

Deep Roots: God's word.

Memory Verse: Psalm 119:105
Your word is a lamp to my feet and
a light to my path.
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MATH & SCIENCE

Math: This month, our focus will be on shapes and colours. We will explore different
shapes, learn to identify them, and practice sorting by both size and colour. We will
continue to work on cutting with scissors & pencil, crayon and marker grasping.

Science/Discovery: In science, we will continue learning about nutrition for the rest of
the month. We are exploring which foods grow on trees and which foods grow
underground. This will tie in with our future Bible conversations about God's creation.

-\

FRIENDLY REMINDERS

Please remember to empty your children’s Friday/Take home folder and return it back
in their bags Monday morning. The folder will contain class work finished or
unfinished. Please continue to work on pencil practice, self-help skills and healthy
eating habits at home this week.

Put a smile on: Q: What do you call a sad strawberry?

A: A blueberry. @




